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I regret to inform you that Mrs Rowe has decided to 
pursue her love of art and will sadly be leaving us on 
Monday 26th Feburary. She will be missed by all the 
children and staff and I would like to take this 
opportunity to wish her all the  
luck for her future endeavours. 

Get creative this half term! 
 
This year, we are going to dress up for World 
Book Day, but with a twist! 
The theme this year is:  
‘dress up as a word’. 
Pinterest is full of brilliant ideas for costumes if 
you need inspiration.  
I’m sure everyone will have great fun using 
their creativity to think of a clever costume that 
will make everyone think hard to guess the 
word.  
I’m looking forward to Thursday 1st March 
already! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Message from the Head 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Thank you to all the parents for sharing the message on                    
E-Schools that we sent on Wednesday due to the challenging 
traffic and adverse weather. If you are having problems logging 
in to the E-Schools app, please come into the school office 
where we will be more than happy to help you set this up; it is a 
really helpful way of getting information out to parents quickly. 
 
Some children in Years 3, 4 and 5 enjoyed a taster workshop 
with the Rocksteady teachers this week. We will be receiving 
more information from them soon with regard to dates and 
prices etc, so watch this space! 
 
The children representing Devoran School at the KS1 Multi-
Sports festival had great fun learning a range of different sports. 
Thank you for setting such a great example for our school. The 
High 5 netball squad also showed a great improvement in their 
games this week – fantastic effort one and all! 
 
I hope you all have a very enjoyable half term and a well-
deserved rest. I look forward to seeing you all in the next half 
term. 
 
Best wishes, 
Miss Lock 

DEVORAN NEWS 
 

Key dates 
Thursday 1st March – World Book Day 
Friday 2nd March – Devoran Sports Fayre (more 
information to follow) 
Monday 5th March – St Piran’s Day 
Saturday 17th March – Coose Trannack cross 
country. (More details to follow). 

School week commencing 5th February 
 

93.2% - whole school attendance 

Attendance Congratulations: 
1st place is Year 2 with 97.6% 

Classes with over 97% and above   

Year 2 and Year 6 
 

 

If your child has attended a school visit 
this term, please can you login to the 
ParentPay website and pay your 
voluntary contribution. Thank you in 
anticipation! 


